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Monday 25th June 2018 
 

Class 3 Trip to the Roman Dewa Museum 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you are aware, our school trip is taking place this coming Wednesday. We will be leaving school 
at 9:15am and we are aiming to arrive back at school at 3:30pm. Your child will need to bring a 
packed lunch (no glass bottles) and it would be best if this could be brought in a small rucksack 
that your child can wear on their back so their hands will be free for the different activities.  
 
Your child will need to wear school uniform and it is looking like the weather is set to be hot and 
sunny so please ensure your child has sun-cream applied before coming to school and has a sun 
hat. We will be spending time outside during our Soldier Patrol so protection from the sun is 
essential.  
 
The children will be able to visit the gift shop at the museum so feel free to give them spending 
money if you wish. We ask that children bring no more than £10 (this is the maximum amount, 
there are plenty of items priced well below this) and they bring their money in a labelled 
purse/wallet or envelope.  
 
We are looking forward to a lovely day of learning more about the Romans. Keep an eye out on 
the school website after the trip for photographs of our visit.  
 
 
Many Thanks,  
  
  
 
 
 
Miss Barratt 
Class 3 Teacher 
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